
October 5, 2023 
 
Present: Joe Gerold, Daryl Haarstick, Hans Hanson, and Mike Kratzke. 
Visitors: Bryan Soland and Dale Lewis. 
 
Dora township board met for the monthly meeting @ the  
CDH/Vergas Fire Hall meeting room Vergas, Mn. 
Meeting was called to order by Joe Gerold, at 7:00 pm. 
Pledge of Allegiance was said. 
 
The minutes for September meeting were read. Daryl Haarstick moved to accept the 
minutes, Joe Gerold seconded the motion, motion passed. 
 
Dale Lewis supervisor from Star Lake Township came to the meeting to talk about the 
line road, West Rosewood Drive. We do not have a current line road agreement and they 
have some concerns about sharing the cost of maintenance. The board will work with our 
lawyer in working a solution for this. 
 
The Treasurer’s report was read and placed on file subject to audit. 
 
Joe inspected 401st Street where the culvert was replaced, there are some small washouts 
on the slope from the recent rains and will need to filled in and grass seeded. Also on the 
corner of 401st Street and 330th Avenue there is some washouts, not as bad as before but 
still needs attention. 
 
Joe moved to approve the approach for Calyn Kenyon and return their deposit. Daryl 
seconded the motion, motion passed. 
 
Ditch mowing is mostly complete, there are just a few sections that will require a second 
swathe. 
 
Weed spraying is complete. 
 
The overlay for Charlie Trapp road should start next week, weather allowing. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20 PM. 
 
 


